
It is with great sadness that we have to inform you that, 

Bob Reid . 

a longstanding member of Alder Root Golf Club, 

 sadly passed away at the weekend. 

 

 

His funeral will be at Walton Crematorium, 

Warrington on Monday 15th June at 11.00am. 

 

Due to current government restriction, 

 only close family members will be allowed in the chapel, 

 but the service will be broadcast outside for those wishing to pay their respects. 

 

The Proprietor, Paul Lander, Captains, Vice Captain, Lady President   

and members of Alder Root send their sincere condolences to  

Joan and all her family.  


